

Christopher Rhea < ckrhea@uncg.edu>

Conference updates (COVID-19 and abstracts)

NASPSPA Communication Director <naspspacd@gmail.com>

Thu, Mar 5, 2020 at 1:03 PM

Bcc: ckrhea@uncg.edu

Dear NASPSPA Community,

This email serves to update you on two conference-related topics:

- 1. Preparations for our annual conference in Vancouver are in full swing, though we are aware of the uncertainty the spread of the novel Coronavirus, COVID-19, is creating about national and international travel. We are monitoring the situation closely and will let members know if we anticipate any disruptions to the conference. In the meantime, if you cannot attend the conference due to travel restrictions imposed by your university or country, please email naspspa@hotmail.com and let us know.
- 2. If you notice an issue with your abstract when you log into the NASPSPA website (wrong email, typo, etc), please contact Past-President David Anderson (danders@sfsu.edu) ASAP.

Thank you and we will keep you updated as more information becomes available.

NASPSPA Executive Committee